
From: Eddie.Redfern 
Sent:  
To: louise odwyer 
Cc:  
Subject: Re: Responses to CP5/2004 
 
 
Dear Louise, 
 
We appreciate the opportunity to give a late response to the above consultation. 
 
Our only comment is in relation to provision of services and facilities for persons 
with reduced mobility,  
 
and our understanding that the EU commission will shortly publish its findings in 
this regard and considers that  
 
provision of services for persons with reduced mobility provided to an airport 
company falls outside of the scope  
 
of the ground handling directive, and should therefore not be considered or 
included within any proposed airport charges  
 
by Aer Rianta. 
 
Clearly once the commission has published its final decision on PRM's then 
dependant upon the outcome of the paper,  
 
this may need to be modified. 
 
First Choice Airways has no other comments. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
Eddie Redfern 
Group Head of Aviation Regulation 
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